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I have worked on water quality management issues in many countries.  Ground water 

contamination is a serious issue linked to concentrated animal feeding operations. 

I’m appalled that Oregon has such lax laws.  The industry will take advantage of them 

with total disregard for public health nor its impact on greenhouse emissions.  Oregon 

has a responsibility to protect the public safety and its natural resources now and for 

the future. I support this measure while a more comprehensive regulations are 

established.   


